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Dr. Hector P. Garcia
American G.I. Forum
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Hector:

This letter has further reference to my additional inquiry with
Marine Corps headquarters in an effort to be helpful to Mr. Francisco
Garcia who is the father of L/Cpl. Luis Garcia III. Mr. Garcia was
interested in learning whether his son would have.to serve the full
5 year sentence given by the Japanese government in his case and what
procedures for review, revision of sentence or time off for good
behavior might be available to a person in this circumstance under
Japanese law.

Enclosed is the copy of an interim letter of reply from Marine
Corps headquarters in this regard. I will certainly continue my
interest and will write you again just as soon as I hear further from
Marine Corps officials.

With kindest regards, I am

_Sincerely 1~Qu~s,

/ Johrt'¥85ig
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